
 

 

Town of Goshen 

Board of Selectmen 

Minutes of Meeting 

October 09, 2017 

 

Present:  Bob Bell, Doug O’Clair, William Ball, Alecia Bursey, Ronnie Kempton, Peter 

William , Gordon Bartlett, Cindy Rouillard 

The meeting came to order at 6:30 PM 

• Check reports were reviewed and signed. 

• Chip made a motion to go into executive session, Doug 2nd, and Bob voted to approve 

the motion. 

• The Selectmen discussed changes at the Transfer Station: 

1. Cones will be set up.  The cones will make it so the attendants can guide the people 

to the right place to put recyclables and trash. Trash is being put in the wrong 

canisters.   

2. Doug made a motion to no longer except Shingles as of November 1, 2017, Chip 2nd 

the motion to approve  Signs will be put up to notify the public.   

3. Stickers will be mandatory for vehicles to enter the transfer station at no cost.  The 

stickers are proof that you are a resident of Goshen.   Non-residents will not be able 

to use the transfer station.  There has not been a date determined when this will go 

into effect.  Tickets will still be needed to dump trash.  

• Alicea Bursey stated she received a complaint from a resident the gravel pit was 

operating on Columbus Day.  She called Shaun Carroll and he stated they did not 

observe the holiday.  He closed the pit for the day. 

• Doug stated the replacement of the roof on the grange will be delayed.  The roofer is 

short on employees.  Doug is going to see if he can find a roofer. 

• The Selectmen approved the Sept 11 & 25th minutes with changes. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:05 PM 
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